
Hollandbush 2-3 Room 
 

Welcome to the 2-3 room at Hollandbush Nursery. We are looking forward to 

meeting you all and we have lots of fun activities and experiences ready for you 

to explore as you begin your nursery adventure with us. We have created this 

welcome letter to introduce you to the staff working in the 2-3 room and their 

keyworker groups. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hi, my name is Jenna. I job share with Gillian and I work 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. My keyworker group is 

the Tulips.  

I love spending my spare time with my little boy, Lewis and 

my husband.  

I have recently moved to the 2-3 room and looking forward 

to getting to know all the children.  

 

 

Hi, my name is Gillian. I job share with Jenna and I work on 

Monday and Tuesday. My keyworker group is the Tulips.  

 

 

Hi, my name is Megan. My keyworker group is the 

Buttercups.  

I have a pet cat named Zeus. In my spare time, I enjoy 

spending time with my partner and going out for dinner.  

 

 

Hi, my name is Michelle. My keyworker group is the 

Bluebells.  

I have a little boy, Joshua who is 2 and a half. We like to 

spend a lot of time outdoors and love going to the safari 

park.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, my name is Stacey. My keyworker group is the 

Rosebuds.  

I love to read in my spare time, and looking forward to 

sharing this interest with the children.  

 

 

Hi, my name is Ria. I am an early years modern apprentice 

currently as Hollandbush Nursery.  

 

 

Hi, my name is Stacey. I am an early years support worker.  

 

 


